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F I L E D
To: NC Utilities Commission Chairman Ed Finley

Re: Faith Community Church in Greensboro*

Dear Mr. Finley:

\s Office
N.C. Unifies

Please endeavor to make this situation workable for the good of the people involved and of the
planet. If current business procedures "require" you to rule as you have, then change the business
procedures! We only have one planet and some of us are guided by our faith and good science to be
good stewards of it.

Thank you for understanding,
Ron Bryant
Net Meterer, Scientist, Steward of Creation

"The work goes on, the cause endures, the hope still lives, and the dream shall never die." Ted Kennedy

*In June 2015, NC WARN installed solar panels on the church roof and the church began
buying the solar power from NC WARN at a price far lower than what it pays on its monthly
bill to Duke Energy. The sale of power was suspended after the NC Utilities Commission
ruled that the project was unlawful, but NC WARN has appealed the case to the NC Court of
Appeals.


